
THE LAKEWOOD HOUSING AUTHORITY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

DATE CHANGE AND VIRTUAL MEETING INFORMATION THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7th, 2023 
REGULAR PUBLIC MEETING- LAKEWOOD HOUSING AUTHORITY  
 
In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 c 231, this is to advise that the 
Lakewood Housing Authority will reschedule its Regular Public meeting on Thursday, December 7th, 
2023 now to be held on Tuesday, December 19th, 2023 to begin at 6:00pm. Formal action may be 
taken. 
 
The meeting will take place in person at the Lakewood Housing Authority Administration Building 
located at 317 Sampson Avenue, Lakewood, NJ and virtually. Please follow the link below to join.  
 
ZOOM INFO 
 
When: December 19th, 2023 6:00 PM Eastern Time  
 
Register in advance for this meeting: 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwkdO2uqjguHtL98LrgyEo-quX760ishUCn 

 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the meeting. 
 
Public comment can only be made if you attend the meeting via Zoom or you may submit written 
comments or questions to the Board by email or mail addressed to: tacosta@lakewoodha.org or 
Teresa Acosta, Lakewood Housing Authority, 317 Sampson Avenue, Lakewood, NJ 08701.  All 
written comments or questions must be submitted forty-eight hours before the meeting in order to be 
addressed. 
 
The Agenda for the meeting will be available no later than December 12th, 2023 on the Lakewood 
Housing Authority’s website:www.lakewoodha.org under the tab marked “Agendas, Minutes & 
Resolutions”. 
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